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AGENDA ITEM *9 

V. COLLEGE ISSUES

C. IT Project Management Contract

BACKGROUND: 

The third-party assessment conducted, in September, of the Information Technology (IT) 

area strongly recommended that FVCC contract with a project manager.  Project management 

services would provide support and assist IT in the coordination of numerous critical projects 

that impact students and employees.   

FVCC conducted a RFP process.  Four proposals were received.  The review committee 

identified Dearbrook as having the most and extensive experience working with higher education 

and especially community colleges.  Dearbrook has a proven “track record” of success with 

similar projects.   

It is recommended that the Board approve the President continue to work with Dearbrook 

to finalize a contract for project management. 
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